
Design a new logo for our 

Community Foundation! 
The Hazelton-Moffit-Braddock Community Foundation is 
now the Hazelton Area Community Foundation and 
needs a new logo!  We have used a temporary logo for a 
few years, but this is a permanent foundation that will 
provide charitable resources to our area forever.   

Can YOU design a logo to represent our area foundation? 

Logo Design Contest Open April 15 - May 20, 2023 

• Can be drawn on paper or designed digitally 

• Does not have to be “polished” - we are just looking for a good concept 

• Should represent our area and include the words “Hazelton Area Community Foundation”  (should not 
include “Hazelton-Moffit-Braddock” or “Uncle T’s”) 

 

Examples of other Community Foundation logos: 

What makes our area unique?   

Contest details and guidelines 
below.   Show us your creativity! 

Logo Contest Guidelines 
• Only one submission per person 

• Logo can be hand-drawn on paper or designed digitally. 

• Full-color requested. 

• Submit your entry by May 20, 2023 to Hazelton Area Community Foundation, PO Box 311, Hazelton, ND  
58544 or via email to HazCommunity@yahoo.com  

• All submissions become the property of the Hazelton Area Community Foundation. 

• Suggestions: 

• The logo may be used in a variety of ways including print, online, or on merchandise so it needs 
to look good in small applications as well as large.  Logos are usually, although not always, 
horizontal.  

• The tagline “Supporting Our Communities Forever” will sometimes be included below the logo, 
but should not be included in the design. 

• The logo should be easy to read and something that will represent the Hazelton Area 
Community Foundation for years to come.  What makes this area unique?   

• The winner will be announced at Community Days on June 17th and online and prizes will be awarded 
to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd places. 

 

Background:  The Hazelton-Moffit-Braddock Community Foundation was established in 2019 by the Ranschler and Dahl 
families, who have been a part of the HMB community since the early 1900’s.  Their gifts, made in honor of their 
relative Theodore Ranschler (Uncle T) helped establish this permanent endowment fund, which will provide grant 
dollars every year to support area nonprofits that work in the education, community improvement, and quality of life 
areas.  A committee made up of local residents leads fundraising efforts to continue to grow the fund and reviews grant 
applications and recommends grant awards every year.  The HMB Community Foundation (now the Hazelton Area 
Community Foundation) is a component fund of the North Dakota Community Foundation. 


